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Magyar Telekom among top sustainable companies globally 

 

Budapest – October 20, 2021 – Magyar Telekom (Reuters: MTEL.BU and Bloomberg: MTELEKOM HB, 
hereinafter, the “Company”), the leading Hungarian telecommunications service provider announces 
that ISS Corporate Solutions ranked Magyar Telekom to be among the best performers of the telecom 
sector in terms of sustainability based on the company’s sustainability achievements in 2020. 
 
ISS ESG Corporate Rating assesses companies potentially recommended to investors across the world 
over more than 100 indicators in a holistic system on an annual basis. According to their latest 
assessment, Magyar Telekom is among the best of the sector: with its B Prime rating ISS Corporate 
Solutions recommends Magyar Telekom as a responsible investment. 
 
Magyar Telekom has recently received two different positive feedbacks based on independent ESG 
assessments regarding its sustainability practices: FTSE Russell (FTSE International Limited and Frank 
Russell Company) confirmed that based on Magyar Telekom’s independent assessment against the 
FTSE4Good criteria, the company met the requirements subject to which it can remain part of the 
FTSE4Good index family, at the same time, CDP’s (Carbon Disclosure Project) Supplier Engagement 
Rating (SER) assessment ranked Magyar Telekom to be among the top 7%, where Magyar Telekom is the 
only Hungarian company of such ranking. 
The responsible investor assessments evaluate companies’ sustainability objectives and achievements 
based on their public data, which are also presented as part of Magyar Telekom’s annual Sustainability 
Report.  

 
  

 
 
This investor news may contain forward-looking statements. Statements that are not historical facts, including statements 
about our beliefs and expectations, are forward-looking statements. These statements are based on current plans, estimates 
and projections, and therefore should not have undue reliance placed upon them. Forward-looking statements speak only as of 
the date they are made, and we undertake no obligation to update publicly any of them in light of new information or future 
events.  
 
Forward-looking statements involve inherent risks and uncertainties. We caution you that a number of important factors could 
cause actual results to differ materially from those contained in any forward-looking statement. Such factors are described in, 
among other things, our Annual Reports for the year ended December 31, 2020 available on our website at 
http://www.telekom.hu.  
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